
MEMORANDUM

TO:  Members of the School Board  
 

FROM: Dr. Jeff Holmberg, Superintendent of Schools
 

DATE: October 6, 2025

RE: 2026 Legislative Platform

Included in board packets is the 2025 Legislative Platform for Centennial Schools. We will review this 
document and use it as starting point as we begin drafting our 2026 Legislative Platform.


